| urge you to pass this Bill. Currently it is very difficult to find Black and indigenous mental health providers. Black and indigenous
providers have the ability to truly understand mental health issues within our Black and indigenous populations, as well, it is these
providers that Black and indigenous patients can feel the most understood and seen which is an incredibly important factor for

successful treatment.



